
 

 

 
 

 
Summit Properties Limited 

(the “Company”) 
 

Announcement 

29 January 2024 

Carey Commercial Limited – Change of Name 

 

The Company announces that with effect from Monday 29 January 2024, as a result of the 

acquisition of Carey Commercial Limited by Suntera Global, the name of its Company 

Secretary changed from Carey Commercial Limited to Suntera (Guernsey) Limited. 

 

All services provided by Suntera (Guernsey) Limited to the Company will remain 

unchanged. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Suntera (Guernsey) Limited, Company Secretary 

Melanie Moncrieff 

fundadmin2GSY@suntera.com   

Tel: +44 (0)1481 700300 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 


